

New River Chapter

E-Newsletter of October 7, 2022

Take Action

Connect with MOAA

Contact Us

Hey, New River Chapter MOAA members...scan this QR code with your smart phone and learn about our next social outing...no smart phone access? Link to our website post by clicking **here**.



Hope to see you on Thursday, October 13, 2022 at 4:30 PM.

Questions or comments regarding the New River Chapter, our website, or information you will see in eNewsletters such as this, can be addressed to the **Contact Us** link (above) or on the web, or by calling Doug Ehrhardt, Past President @ 240-672-8496. Let us know how we're doing or bring a topic to our attention that needs additional information or emphasis.

Military Officers Association of America



More information

GO BACK TO TOP